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Refuse area details
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From: Jane Panovski [janepanovski@tasou.co.uk]
Sent: 25 September 2006 17:45

To: Env DC Mail - PF

Cc: Anthony Solomou (E-mail)

Subject: Refuse area details 2 el / A7 | P

Dear Madam/Sir,

Please find attached our letter and drawings related to the refuse storage area for 52-54 Gray's Inn Road.

Regards,

J. Panovski
MA AID

Tasou Associates

T. 020 7713 7070

F: 020 7713 7071

E: janepanovski@tasou.co.uk

The information contained in this message is confidential and may also be privileged. The disclosure, copying or alteration of this message is
strictly prohibited. This message is intended for the addressee named above, if you are not the addressee {or responsible for the delivery of the
message to the addressee) please notify the originator immediately by return message and destroy the original message. The originator does not
guarantee the security of this message and will not be responsible for any damages arising from any alteration of the message by a third party.
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Development Control Team

Planning Division

Culture and Environment Directorate
London Borough of Camden

o' Floor of Town Hall extension

1 Argyle Street; London; WC1H 8EQ
E-maliled to env.devcon@camden.gov.uk

25 September 2006

QOur Ref; 894/4.1/015

Dear Madam/Sir,

RE: 52-54 GRAY'S INN ROAD. WC1X 8LT
ASSOCIATED REF.1: 2004/4289/P

Thank you for your explanation about calculating the waste storage requirements
for the above property.

The above property was granted a planning consent on the 30t of November 2004
subject to section 106 legal agreement. Within the above consent, condition 3
reiates to details of the new bin store in relation to the public footway.

We would wish to formally discharge this condition.

Accordingly, we submit our drawing No. 894/GA120 indicating our detailed
proposal. As shown on the drawing, the door of the bin store opens outwards in
order to minimise the commercial impact. We hope this is acceptable for you.

Should you require any further information, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

J. Panovski
TASQOU ASSOCIATES

janepanovski@tasou.co.uk

Enc.
Cc. Anthony Solomou
Dawnelia Properties Lid



